
 
This week’s events… 

 

This week has been a busy sports week for 

our Year 3/4’s, with some of them 

attending a Cricket competition and some 

attending a Premier Competition.  

 

Some of our Year 6 pupils attended their 

usual weekly swimming session at Branston 

Community Academy and next week looks 

like it’ll busy too….. 

 

 Monday our Year 5/6 pupils will be visiting 

Branston Community Academy to watch 

Little Shop of Horrors (They will return 

before the end of the school day).  

 

Plus, on Thursday Squishmallow Bingo takes 

place - 3.30-5.30 p.m. 

Reminder: Children can bring up to £3 

spending money. We expect all children to 

be collected at 5.30 p.m. - please give your 

child a note if you give your permission for 

your child to walk home.  

 

Finally, next Friday is our Last day of term! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary dates 2024-2025: 
 

 

➢ Squishmallows Bingo! Fundraising event (pupils only) – 

Thursday 13th February. 3.30-5.30pm.   

➢ End of Spring Term 1 – Friday 14th February  

➢ Start of Spring Term 2 – Monday 24th February  

➢ Whole class photos – Tuesday 4th March  

➢ Non-Uniform Day for chocolate raffle – Friday 7th March 

More information will be sent out nearer to the time. 

➢ Parents Evening – Thursday 13th March More information will 

be sent out nearer to the time. 

➢ Red Nose Day – Friday 21st March More information will be 

sent out nearer to the time. 

➢ Year 3/4 Chocolate WOW Day!  - Monday 24th March 

➢ Year 5/6 Chocolate WOW Day!  - Tuesday 25th March 

➢ Spring Term 2 ends – Friday 4th April 

➢ Summer Term 1 begins – Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

 
 

Please do look on our website and scroll down to the 

‘Forthcoming Dates’ section Diary - BranstonJunior 

(branstonjunioracademy.co.uk)  to find dates of all events. 

 

 

Branston Bulletin: 7.02.25 

 

Other items to note: 
 
 

 
Mr Pyburn’s E-Safety ‘top tip’ 

Remember to use a mixture of symbols and numbers for 
your passwords and try and use different passwords for 
your online accounts.  

Reminder to all parents  

Please can you ensure children don’t bring any toys or 
games to school (other than on toy day) this includes 
pop-its, Pokémon cards, teddy bears or fidget toys 
(unless arranged previously with the teacher for medical 
or behavioural needs)  

  

  

 
 

Useful information on our website 

Please go to our website: 

www.branstonjunioracademy.co.uk where you will 

find lots of useful information. 
 

Under the ‘Parents’ tab, you will find information 

about: 

➢ Information and events to support families 

➢ Mobile phones 

➢ Second hand uniform 

➢ Holiday / Medical Appointments 

➢ Useful ‘Letters and Forms’ 

➢ Your School Lottery 
 

Under the ‘Curriculum’ tab, you will find lots of 

useful information about how to help your child 

with their learning. 
 

This page: 

https://www.branstonjunioracademy.co.uk/local%2

0events.asp has information on a whole range of 

local events. 
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